
 
Residents of Sanford and Springvale, 
 
Please remember to vote on the Sanford School Department 2022-2023 school 
budget on Tuesday, June 14, 2022. 
 
We have worked hard to develop a budget that is responsible, transparent and 
meets the needs of the School Department.  The proposed budget was approved 
by the School Committee, the city’s Budget Committee and the City Council.  Now 
it is up to the voters to approve the budget in a city-wide referendum vote. 
 
Here are some links to learn more about the budget we are asking voters to 
approve:  
CLICK HERE to view the overall school budget summary.  
CLICK HERE to view the detailed budget documents.  
CLICK HERE to view a sample ballot.  
 
Voting will take place at all three ward voting locations across the city: Nasson 
Gymnasium, St. Ignatius Gymnasium, and Sanford High School Gymnasium. Polls 
will be open from 8:00am - 8:00pm.  If you are unable to vote next Tuesday, 
absentee voting is available at City Hall until this Thursday, June 9th at 5:00 PM.   
 
Thank you for your continued support of our children and schools. 
 
Matt Nelson 
Superintendent of Schools. 

https://www.sanfordmaine.org/vertical/sites/%7B9A3D3C8D-76EE-4CC5-B86E-C19FDBF5E473%7D/uploads/Cost_Center_for_School_Budget.pdf
http://sanfordme.apptegy.us/o/sanford-school-department/browse/288942
https://www.sanfordmaine.org/vertical/sites/%7B9A3D3C8D-76EE-4CC5-B86E-C19FDBF5E473%7D/uploads/SBVR_SAMPLE_BALLOT.pdf

